
 
 
 
 

 
 
20th March 2011  
Ref:  DSG(2011)C164 
 
Mr Hamish Pottinger 
Greenland Mains 
Greenland 
Castletown 
 
 
 

 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
 
 
 
Dear  Hamish 
 
DOUNREAY STAKEHOLDER GROUP 
 
On behalf of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group, I am writing to thank you for your 
contribution over the years that the DSG has been operational. 
 
It was with regret that we learned of your resignation from DSG on the 9th March.  
Caithness Against Nuclear Dumping, through you, was well served on the committee 
and your input was most valuable in many areas of our work. 
 
We hope that you continue to keep an interest in the DSG and look forward to seeing 
you from time to time.  In the meantime, we wish you well for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Bob Earnshaw 
DSG Chairman  
 
 
 
 


